
 

TOWN OF LOXAHATCHEE GROVES 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNITY OPEN DISCUSSION MINUTES 

OCTOBER 3, 2023 

Meeting audio available in Town Clerk’s Office 

Meetings are also available on YouTube.  

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Danowski called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

PRESENT 

Mayor Danowski, Vice Mayor Shorr, Councilmembers Herzog, Maniglia, and Miles. Town 

Manager Ramaglia, Town Attorney Torcivia, Assistant Public Works Director Matos, and Town 

Clerk Burch. 

 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC  

There were public comments from the following: Katie Lakeman, Todd McLendon, Frank 

Schmidt, and Cassie Suchy. 

 

Katie Lakeman spoke about Code Enforcement, and parking of semi-trucks on the corner of C and 

Okeechobee Blvd. 

 

Todd McLendon spoke about the roads, and votes. Vice Mayor Shorr responded to Mr. McLendon 

regarding the conditions of the roads that have been paved. There was a discussion between the 

Town Council and Mr. McLendon. 

 

Frank Schmidt spoke about the roads in which he lives on (paving) he doesn’t feel that they are 

not important enough. There was dialogue between Mr. Schmidt and the Town Council. Mayor 

Danowski stated that if she was given a date that she would meet with him and his neighbors.  

 

Cassie Suchy spoke about looking into traffic enforcement at Okeechobee Blvd. She needs to have 

a conversation with Town Manager Ramaglia. Ms. Suchy also stated she is aware of the difficult 

time-want elected officials to be honest. Vice Mayor Shorr responded to Ms. Suchy’s comments. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The workshop was adjourned at 6:33 p.m.  
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       Vice Mayor Robert Shorr   
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